Starkie, Emily

From: Peter Staveley

Sent: 01 May 2017 15:08

To: Smith, Rebecca; reviews

Subject: UKIP Croydon Response to the Local Boundary Commission Review

Dear Rebecca

Generally UKIP Croydon are very happy with your proposals. However, we have a number of suggestions and
observations.

Proposed Woodside ward

You have shown the south end of Canal Walk to be in Addiscombe East. Currently even though that area is shown on
the current maps to be in the current Addiscombe ward those residents have, de facto, been placed in Woodside
ward because there is no direct connection with Davidson Road. We suggest that you redraw the maps to confirm
that they are in the new Woodside ward.

Proposed Central ward

Whilst your proposals are different to our proposals we support your proposal to have one ward for all the central
Croydon shopping area and, in particular, putting North End into one ward.

Shopping Areas

Shopping areas tend to be located in the centre of a community and tend to bring them together. So (mostly)
splitting Wickham Road between the proposed Shirley North and Shirley South ward is unfortunate.

Similarly it is unfortunate that you have proposed to split the Selsdon shopping area on the Addington Road
between the proposed Selsdon & Addington Village ward and the proposed Selsdon Vale & Forestdale ward.

Regards

Peter Staveley
UKIP Croydon





